
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release: 

Kentenhkó:wa/November 25, 2020 

MCA TO RESUME OPERATIONS & REOPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne would like to inform the community that the reopening of 

services and buildings to the public is scheduled for November 30, 2020.  

Please see the following timeline for a tentative schedule of the holiday season: 

• November 30, 2020: MCA re-opens to the community

• December 25, 2020 – January 3, 2021: MCA offices closed

• January 4, 2021: Offices re-open to staff only

• January 11, 2021: MCA re-opens to the community

Please note that this timeline is dependent on the status of COVID-19 cases within Akwesasne and is 

subject to change.  

To ensure the safety of our staff and the public, community members who wish to access non-

emergency services are asked to call and book an appointment.  

Please remember to stay vigilant in COVID-19 prevention practices so that you and your family can 

have both a safe and happy holiday. If you have any questions about COVID-19 information or 

testing, please contact the MCA Community Health Program at 613-575-2341 ext. 3220.  

Nia:wen tánon sataten’nikòn:rarak/Thank you and stay safe. 


